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Update on Minister’s Zoning Orders in York Region 

 
On March 18, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. In response to proposed changes to the Planning Act by the Province through Bill 

257,  Supporting Broadband and Infrastructure Expansion Act, the Minister of 

Municipal Affairs and Housing be advised that Minister’ s Zoning Orders should be 

consistent with the Provincial Policy Statement. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and 

Housing.  
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